To, 
Mr. Surojit Sural,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sir,
I would like to thank you again for helping me through the TSS programme.
My Higher Secondary examination is knocking at the door. It is starting from this 15th March. So, now I am trying my best to be well-prepared as I can make a good result. And your scholarship is helping me in this in many ways. 
	When the result will be out, I will send my mark sheet to you. Sir, I am ever-grateful to you. I would like to beg your blessings and good wishes for myself. 
Sincerely
Shuvendu Mondal
06-03-2017
Burdwan 
